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Monday 27th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  

Reception visit to Sacrewell Farm 
 
As part of our learning about animals, we will be visiting Sacrewell Farm on Thursday 16th March 2023. Whilst we are there, we will spend 
some time looking at the different animals. The children will also have a tractor ride and we will see the different crops growing in the fields. 
 
The trip will take place within the normal school day; we will leave around 9.30am and return by 3.00pm. Children will need to wear full 
academy uniform and bring a warm coat, hat and gloves with them as most of the day will be spent outdoors. We would also like children to 
wear wellies. We can provide children with wellies if you do not have any. Please indicate on the reply slip if you would like to borrow school 
wellies and what size your child will need. All children will also need a small named backpack to carry their lunch and their water bottles.  
 
All children are entitled to receive a free packed lunch from school. If you will be providing your own packed lunch, please indicate this on the 
reply slip below. Please can we ask that if you choose to receive a school lunch that you do not send your child with additional food. If you 
would like a school lunch provided, please can you order a packed lunch option on Parent Pay. If you had previously booked a school dinner on 
Parent Pay, this would now have been cancelled.  Can we kindly ask that you log on and re-order your child’s packed lunch option by Sunday 
5th March 2023.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £10.00 per child towards the cost of the coach and activities. School is part funding this visit. This can be 
made payable via www.parentpay.com. Please note that if we do not receive sufficient funds the trip may be cancelled. (Please be advised if 
your child is absent on the day of the visit this cost is non-refundable.) Children will not need any additional spending money on the day.   
 
If your child is likely to be travel sick on this journey, please can you ensure that they have been given the appropriate medication before they 
leave home and let a member of staff know.  
 
Please can you make your payment on parent pay and fill in the slip below and return to the class teacher by Monday 13th March 2023. 
 
We look forward to an exciting day.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jordan  
Class Teacher 
...................................................................................................................................................................................................................................... 

Reception visit to Sacrewell Farm 
 
I give permission for ...................................................................................... to attend the trip to Sacrewell Farm on Thursday 16th March along 
with my contribution of £10.00 on Parent Pay.  
 
 
I would like my child to have a school packed lunch 
I will provide my child with a packed lunch 
My child suffers from travel sickness 
My child will need school wellies size ………….. 
 
 
Signed .....................................................................................................  Date …………………………………………. 
 

Yes 

 

No 

http://www.parentpay.com/

